
?  Ask Marilyn
Q: : If my building is mixed-use, can I still qualify for an energy-efficiency rebate? 

A: 	Absolutely. There are many mixed-use buildings out there where the business is on the first floor,  
with apartments on upper floors. Eligibility for mixed-use buildings depends on the meter setup.  
Here’s an example. If a building with a first-floor commercial retail space has a commercial  
meter, then the retail space and any common areas would be eligible for program rebates. 
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Sustainability is part of Allaina Propst’s DNA, 
so when she started turning a vintage building 
in downtown Honesdale into the Here & Now 
brewery and restaurant, energy efficiency was 
important.

“It’s just something that makes sense,”  
she said. 

After meeting a PPL representative at an 
energy-efficiency forum in northeast 
Pennsylvania, Propst learned what kind of 
rebates would benefit her business. She and 
her partners took advantage of PPL’s energy-
efficiency programs and were able to get 
rebates on equipment like the glycol chiller for 
beer production, the ice maker and dishwasher. 

“They made it very easy for me,” she said, 
adding that rebates helped with the upfront 
cost of the equipment. Plus, there’s the 
long-term energy savings. “Every penny 
counts,” she said.

Here & Now Brewing Company opened for 
business in January 2017, and its restaurant 
debuted in May of last year. During the 
transformation of the space that would 
become Here & Now, tin ceilings were 

refurbished and reused. The bar was built from 
refurbished floor joists removed to make room 
for the brewing equipment. The business 
composts its food scraps.

In many ways, Propst and her partners are all 
about reducing their footprint. “Why not?” 
asked Propst. “It’s about doing the right thing.”

PPL Key Account Manager Brian Stafford  
said Here & Now is a great example of how 
PPL’s energy-efficiency programs are working 
to help small business customers. Are you 
looking for ways to save here and now?  
Visit pplelectric.com/businessrebates.

Saving energy and money: Here and Now

Have a question for our energy expert? Email us at connect@pplweb.com.

Here & Now partners left to right: Karl Schloesser, Steven Propst and Allaina Propst.
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GET CONNECTED
SMALL BUSINESSES: 1-800-DIAL-PPL 
MID- TO LARGE-BUSINESSES: 1-888-220-9991, OPTION #4 
HOURS: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Mon. - Fri.  
24/7 customer service for emergencies and outages.

WRITE TO US AT: 
CONNECT 
827 Hausman Road 
Allentown, PA 18104-9392
EMAIL US AT: businessaccounts@pplweb.com

               

Global caring
PPL engineer volunteers in Sierra Leone
Jose Silverio (third from right in photo) likes to give time to help 
others when he gets the chance. So much so that, in January, he 
traveled almost 4,500 miles to lend a hand.

Silverio was one of five engineers from the Lehigh Valley who 
spent two weeks in the West African town of Mattru, Sierra 
Leone, as part of an Engineers Without Borders volunteer trip. 
Engineers Without Borders designs and builds projects to help 
communities meet basic needs, such as water and reliable 
energy.

During long days of hands-on work, the engineers built a toilet 
facility for outpatients at a hospital. They also checked in on an 
earlier project at a school involving a solar electricity installation, 
a clean water connection and sanitation facilities.

“When we do something for communities, we want it to be 
sustainable, so they can maintain whatever we built,” said 
Silverio, a PPL Electric Utilities support engineer. “We wanted to 
make sure all the facilities were working and they were 
maintaining them.”

Celebrating small businesses
Small business is a big deal.
There are about a million small businesses in Pennsylvania employing 
about 2.5 million people, nearly half of the state’s workforce. Nationally, 
small businesses provide nearly two of every three jobs.

We join the annual celebration of National Small Business Week from 
April 29-May 5 to recognize the contributions of all entrepreneurs, 
especially those we serve in central and eastern Pennsylvania. From 
restaurants to dry cleaners, brewers to bakers, you help your employees 
every day and power the economy. 

We want to deliver great service to you, too. Our ongoing investments in 
the grid, including smart grid technology, continue to benefit customers. 
Last year was the most reliable in our history, but we’re not stopping 
there. We’re setting the bar even higher to make the grid more reliable 
and resilient than ever.

Get the dirt on underground 
electrical safety
When it comes to underground power lines, out of sight 
shouldn’t mean out of mind.

We know the arrival of 
spring can give you the 
home improvement 
bug, but before you put 
in that fence or deck 
post, before you plant 
that tree – call 811 at 
least three business 
days in advance. That 
gives utilities time to 
come out and mark the 
presence of any 
underground lines in 
your work zone.

Calling 811 is required 
by law and more 
importantly, it can save 
your life.

Underground electric 
lines can carry the 
same voltage as some 
of the above-ground lines you see around town. But, even a very 
small amount of electric current can be potentially deadly.

For more on electrical safety, visit pplelectric.com/safety.

Scam protection
Remember that phone scammers do two things we don’t. They 
claim they’ll cut off power immediately if they don’t get paid. 
And, they pressure you to pay them by buying prepaid cards. We 
give plenty of notice when there’s a possible risk of shutoff, and 
we don’t pressure you to use specific payment methods.


